

Village of Cayuga Heights

MARCHAM HALL 836 HANSHAW ROAD ITHACA, NEW YORK 14850

> (607) 257-1238 fax (607) 257-4910

Kathryn D. Supron, Mayor Mary E. Mills, Clerk Angela M. Podufalski, Deputy Clerk Joan M. Mangione, Treasurer Brent A. Cross, Engineer

November 26, 2012

VIA U.S. MAIL

Trevor J. DeSane, Esq. 10 River Road, Unit #15G New York, New York 10044

Re: Jenny Stein's Freedom of Informational Law Appeal

Dear Mr. DeSane:

The Village has received your letter of November 16, 2012.

I am in complete agreement with the point that you stressed concerning the typographical error in my letter of October 31, 2012. As you note, the word "denial" is erroneously used in place of the word "disclosure" in the first clause of the last sentence of my letter.

The remainder of your letter, stating that you disagree with the Village's denial of Ms. Stein's request on appeal, does not provide any basis or justification for the Village releasing the subject records. I suggest that you review the contents of my October 31, 2012 letter again for the thorough explanation of the basis of this denial.

Very truly yours,

Kate Supron, Mayor

cc: NYS Committee on Open Government

Department of State One Commerce Plaza

99 Washington Avenue, Suite 650

Albany, New York 12231

Police Dept. & Village Administration OFFICE HOURS 9 AM – 4:30 PM

http://www.cayuga-heights.ny.us